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12th January 2024 
   
   
  

Dear Parent / Carer,    
 

Re: Y1 Trip to Science Museum – Friday 2nd February 2024  
 
Y1 pupils will be leaving school at 9.30am and will return to school at around 3.45pm. 
 
Please fill in the slip below and return it to the School Office by Friday 26th January 24. 

 
Please ensure that your child wears suitable footwear and School Uniform. 
  
The transport arrangements for this trip are: Bus/Walking. 
 

Your child will need a packed lunch, if your child DOES NOT require a school prepared packed lunch 
please detail below. 

 
Unfortunately, your child will not be able to go if we do not receive the slip on time, 
 
You are also able to give consent via Scopay under Trips and events –Y1 Trip to Science Museum. 
 
Yours sincerely,  
 
Class Teachers 
Ms Jenoure and Ms Emenyeonu 

 
Re: Y1 Trip to Science Museum – Friday 2nd February 2024   

 
Childs Name________________________         Class______________ 
 

             *I give/* do not give permission for my child to go on the above outing. *please delete as appropriate 
              
             I DO NOT need a school prepared packed lunch  

 
I would like to be a parent volunteer    
I have a current DBS form    

 
 

Signed: ____________________________(Parent/Carer)      Dated: 

 

 


